The Croak

The newsletter of the Frogmore Village Community Association www.frogmore.info





Whilst every care is taken to ensure that the contents of the Croak are correct, the FVCA does not guarantee the accuracy, and cannot accept liability for the consequences of any error in the material. The Croaks are also published on line on our website as well as delivered to your home.

VE DAY CELEBRATIONS IN FROGMORE - 5 May 2025



What a wonderful afternoon we had celebrating VE Day. A super tea was provided with sandwiches and cakes, and we all sang along to VE Day songs. We dressed up in wartime outfits and we would have done our heroes proud flying our Union Jacks as we sang. Lots of memories were shared to remember loved ones. Thanks to the FVCA and all the helpers on the day. The Teddy Bear by the way, belongs to Wendy Morris who was given to her during the war as a little girl and has been with her ever since!























ASCOT LADIES' DAY RACING IN FROGMORE!

The marquees were put up and big screen organised for racing on Ladies' Day on 19 June. Everyone dressed accordingly and a wonderful lunch for 75 people was served. Everyone had a bet or two on the horses. It was such a good day. All the money went to two charities: The Frogmore Village Community Association and the Food Bank in Kingsbridge. A huge thank you to Anthony and Pat Greenwood for providing their garden for the occasion and their preparation and cooking of food, making this day possible. Thanks also to Jo Parsons for the puddings too, and to all the helpers and FVCA.



















